
 
 

 As we are all aware Queen Elizabeth 2nd has reigned for 70 years,  
2022 is a very special year and June 2nd & 3rd are National Bank 
Holidays. These days coincide with the lead up to South Molton 
Vintage Rally 2022.  
 

We operate as a voluntary organisation and rely upon volunteers 
especially for our rally days. We considered having a 3 day event 
but decided that would put too much pressure on everyone 
involved. 
 

We did however want to celebrate in some way. 
 

We are therefore offering all exhibitors entry to the rally field on 
Thursday June 2nd from midday to 8 pm and on Friday June 3rd from 
9 am. 
 

We are also organising an afternoon of friendship, food and fun with 
a special Platinum Jubilee Tea. This will be held in the marquee 
during the afternoon of Friday June 3rd. 

 

The invitations will be sent to exhibitors with their rally entry form, 
members will get their invite with their May newsletter. Adult 
tickets will cost just £2.50, there will be no charge for children (who 
will need to be accompanied by an adult). 
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